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Eye on Hospitality: Path to Citizenship – What Employers Need
to Know
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In the article, "Eye on Hospitality: Path to Citizenship – What Employers Need to Know," featured in

Washington Hospitality Association, Davis Bae advises employers on how they can legally hire a

foreign national through Form I-140.

"... there are a lot of details involved in such an application, but it is workable, and if you have a

foreign national you want to hire as a permanent employee with green card status, it behooves you to

get to know the process," said Bae.

To read the full article, please visit Washington Hospitality Association.  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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